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ACUPUNCTURE

@ Grand Ronde Health and

Wellness Center

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS

Acupuncture can help

with...

pain
headaches/migraines
digestive issues
women's health issues
emotional pain &
trauma
diabetic neuropathy
addictions
and so much more!

CALL OR TEXT: 503-482-9370 

EMAIL: info@yourdearbody.com

Questions or to schedule:

Mallory Harman, LAc

Alison Healy, LAc

Acupuncture

in PORTLAND
For Tribal members 
and employees
(acupuncture covered under 
Skookum and employee plans)

TUE, WED, FRI/SAT

4233 S Corbett Ave

Portland, OR 97239

**3 blocks from CTGR Office!

To schedule or ask questions:

CALL 503-482-9370
EMAIL info@yourdearbody.com

REMINDER  

TRIBAL MEMBERS ON THE TRIBAL SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY INCOME/DISABILITY & MEDICARE PART B PROGRAMS 

IT’S TIME TO SEND US A COPY OF YOUR 2024 SOCIAL SECURITY AWARD LETTER 

 If you haven’t received your 2024 Social Security award letter yet, contact the Social Security Administration at 

1-800-772-1213 or online at www.ssa.gov.

 Your current SSA award letter must reach our office by 5 p.m. Friday, Jan. 19, to avoid any future delays in your benefits.

Send a copy of your 2024 SSA letter to: 

CTGR Member Services 

Attn. Shayla Myrick-Meyer 

9615 Grand Ronde Road 

Grand Ronde, OR 97347 

Fax: 503-879-2480 - Email shayla.myrick-meyer@grandronde.org - 503-879-1364 or 1-800-422-0232, ext. 1364 

 NOTE: it is the responsibility of the Tribal member to notify the Tribe of any changes in your benefits from the Social Security Administration SSI/SSD
program. Failure to submit your yearly SSA award letter and/or notify the Tribe of any changes may result in an obligation to repay ineligible benefits 
received and/or interrupt or delay your Tribal Supplemental Security Income & Disability payments and Medicare Part B reimbursements. 
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The Grand Ronde Tribal Police Department has a nonemergency 
text line at 541-921-2927.

“If you have a nonemergency situation or question, feel free to con-
tact my officer via text through this line,” said Grand Ronde Tribal 
Police Chief Jake McKnight. “When one of my officers receives the 
text, they will call you back when they have time.”

McKnight said that emergency situations still require calling 911.
For more information, contact McKnight at 503-879-1474. 

Tribal nonemergency text line

The Tribal Library has merged with the Chemeketa Cooperative 
Regional Library Service, said Tribal Librarian Kathy Cole.

Tribal members can now get books from libraries in Polk, Yam-
hill and Marion counties, as well as access to many free programs.

Tribal Library patrons should visit the Tribal Library and update 
their information and obtain a new Regional Library Service card.

For more information, contact Cole at 503-879-1488. 

Tribal Library merges with 

Regional Library Service


